
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

June 27, 1969
Memorandum from Harry Schwartz to Deputy

Secretary of Defense

Citation:

"Memorandum from Harry Schwartz to Deputy Secretary of Defense", June 27, 1969,
Wilson Center Digital Archive, Mandatory declassification review request. Originally
published in Avner Cohen and William Burr, eds., National Security Archive Electronic
Briefing Book #485 (September 12, 2014).
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/121111

Summary:

Harry Schwartz's memo to the Deputy Secretary of Defense concerns the possible delay
of delivery of F-45 to Israel. The draft "Scenario" is referenced and Schwartz hopes this
issue will be covered more extensively within it.  
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